
Sourcewell Advisory Council Applicant 

TENNESSEN WARNING  

Sourcewell is a government entity and is subject to the Minnesota Government Data Practices Act 
(Minnesota Statutes Chapter 13). All data collected and maintained by Sourcewell is presumed to 
be public with some exceptions. government data is public unless a state or federal law says that 
the data is not public.  

By proceeding with this application, you understand that: 

▪ The application requests personal information which could be used to identify you and 
which may be classified as confidential or private data on individuals. 
 

▪ Sourcewell will use the information you provide to evaluate you for a potential seat on an 
advisory council, and for other business purposes related to the advisory council. 

 
▪ You are not legally required to provide this information.  

 
▪ You are providing this information because you wish to be considered for an open seat on 

an advisory council. 
 

▪ You can refuse to provide any of the requested information, but refusal could impact your 
ability to be considered for and selected to an open seat on the advisory council. 

 
▪ You may request a copy of your application and you can authorize others to receive a copy 

of your application.  
 

▪ Your application will be available to current advisory council members, Sourcewell staff 
working with the advisory council or to any government entities authorized by law.  

 
▪ Your data is not available to the general public.  

 


